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ISSUE: DOT, IMPROVING TRANSPORTATION 

“The on-again, off-again construction on the Loop Parkway drawbridge has been a point of

severe frustration for Long Islanders, particularly residents of the barrier island who use the bridge

for their daily commutes."

Residents have been forced to contend with unpredictable and potentially life-threatening travel circumstances on the
Loop Parkway. Image via Patch

Residents have been forced to contend with unpredictable and potentially life-

threatening travel circumstances. The status of the $250,000 feasibility study - and all

other matters relating to construction on the Loop Parkway - should be provided

directly to residents of Lido Beach, Point Lookout, and other affected areas.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/patricia-canzoneri-fitzpatrick
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/dot
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/improving-transportation


Transparency is the mark of good government and can instill a sense of trust between

agencies and our communities.

 

I am calling upon the NYSDOT to meaningfully engage the public and provide more

information about the status of this study, as well as strengthening their efforts to keep

our communities safe and well-connected.

Full letter is attached.


